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June 5, 2017 
 
Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Dear Ms. Calvillo: 
 
Attached please find an original single‐sided and two single‐sided, black and white copies of 
the proposed Resolution for the Board of Supervisors approval, which authorizes the Director 
of Health, Barbara A. Garcia, to sign an amended agreement with the California Department of 
Health Care Services (DHCS) for expansion of the Whole Person Care (WPC) Pilot, if DHCS 
approves the San Francisco Department of Public Health (SFDPH) expanded application.  
Resolution No 453-16, adopted November 1, 2016, authorized the SFDPH to enter into the 
original agreement with DHCS for WPC pilot. 
 
SFDPH submitted an application to DHCS on March 1, 2017 to expand the WPC pilot program.  
DHCS plans to notify SFDPH of approval of its expanded application on June 12, 2017, and 
requires SFDPH to accept and return the signed amended agreement within 10 days - June 22, 
2017. Therefore, the SFDPH is seeking the Board of Supervisors’ approval prospectively to meet 
that deadline.  
 
The following is a list of accompanying documents 

 San Francisco WPC Expansion Proposal Change Memo  
 
 
The following person may be contacted regarding this matter: 
 
Maria X. Martinez 
Director, Whole Person Care 
415-554-2877 
maria.x.martinez@sfdph.org 

 

 


